
We plan to begin tree clearing for the McLeod Lake Tse'khene
Cultural Centre as early as April 4th, 2023 

The Cultural Centre site is located across from the gas station

Tree Clearing Announcement
McLeod Lake Tse’khene Cultural Centre Site

Please contact Agnes if you 
have any questions or concerns: 

E-mail: landassistant@mlib.ca
Phone: 250-750-6845
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